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I support the reform of our present system of campaign finance . For evidence that our present
system does not provide good government, one need only  to look at the many headlines of
corruption among our elected officials and the deep pockets who expect to influence  decisions
with their campaign donation. 
I strongly support:
 1. Public funding of campaigns, following Maine’s example
 2. Disallowing campaign contributions during legislative sessions
 3.Lowering the cap on campaign donations
 4. Limiting the accumulation of war chests.  Money raised for a    
      particular election should be spent for that. 

Pleas carefully consider these changes and the benefits they will bring to our governance.  

Sincerely, 
Barbara Poole-Street
3460A Maunalei Ave 
Honolulu Hi 96816
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